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This year the Township received seven (7) scholarship 

applications. Congratulations to Mitchell Pegg, this year’s 

recipient of Dawn-Euphemia’s $1,000 Scholarship, awarded 

annually to one student of Dawn-Euphemia, pursuing a full-time 

post-secondary in various fields of study.  

 

Mitchell has demonstrated a deep commitment to excellence in 

the classroom and beyond. He is an active volunteer within the 

community including volunteering as a firefighter on the Dawn-

Euphemia Fire Department. Council would like to wish Mitchell the 

very best of luck as he pursues his education this fall. 


